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Welcome back to OSHC for term 2! We have had a huge vacation care period 
and were booked out every day! 

 

Photos from vacation care can be viewed at OSHC. Just ask one of the staff to see the folder. 
If you have any suggestions for activities for next Vacation Care please let Monica or Kim 

know  
 

You can find this terms snack menu, weekly themes, breakfast specials, and after school cooking 
activities in this newsletter.

 
Please remember the following things for 
term 2: 

 
 Parents are 

not to park on 
school 
grounds. This 
includes ALL 
car parks! 
Please park on 
the road and 
use the path to get to OSHC. 
 

 We are a nut free centre so please do not 
send your children with any food 
containing nut products. 
 

 If your child has any medication, please 
give it to one of the OSHC staff with the 
relevant information and action plans. Do 
not leave medication in children's bags. 
 

 The centre's Late Collection Policy has 
been updated by the OSHC committee 
and will be implemented as of the 8th 
May. A copy is attached to this 
newsletter. 
 

 Please let us know if your child is 
participating in After School Sports and 
then attending OSHC so we know where 
all children are. 

 

 
If you have a local business you would like to 
promote please bring some business cards 
into OSHC to put on the Parent Information 
Board. 
  
Term 2 Pupil Free days 

 Monday 8th May (week 2) 

 Friday 9th June (week 6) 
Permanent bookings are not automatically 
added for pupil free days. Please book in your 
children ASAP to avoid disappointment. 
 
Keep an eye out on Facebook and in OSHC for 
the July Vacation Care program coming out in 
week 7. Remember to book ASAP to avoid 
missing out.  
 
We are only licensed for 60 children for 
vacation Care and Pupil Free Days and we do 
book out quickly.  
 
Like and follow 'Magill School' on Facebook to 
receive OSHC updates. 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Details 
Email: mpsoshc@chariot.net.au 
Phone: 8332 5762 

 Monica Velea (Acting Director) 

 Kimberly Bohmer (Acting Assistant Director)



 



 



 



 

 

 

LATE COLLECTION OF CHILDREN FROM MAGILL 

SCHOOL OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE 

POLICIES AND PROCEDURES 

A late collection fee will be imposed when parents arrive later than the closing time of 6pm, 
to cover the cost of wages at overtime rates for the additional time the educators remain at 
the workplace. The service is licensed to operate only between the hours of 3:05pm- 
6:00pm. After 6:00pm we are breeching our License and are not covered by insurance.   
 
Please make alternative collection arrangements for your child/ren should you anticipate 
being late.  

Late Collection fee structure: 
6:00pm - 6:05pm collection will accrue a  flat $5 charge 
6:06pm-6:15pm collection will accrue a flat $20 charge 
6:16pm-6:30pm collection will accrue a flat $40 charge 
An additional $20 will be accrued every 15 minutes after 6:31pm 
  
If late collection is ongoing: that is more than three times within a three month period, the 
child/ren‘s enrolment at the Centre will be suspended for one month by the OSHC Advisory 
Committee. Formal warnings will be given at the first and second late collection. If late 
collection occurs a third time, the suspension period will start the next business day from 
the third late collection. 
 
If child/ren have not been collected by 6pm Educators will follow this procedure: 

1. Educators will attempt to contact the parent/caregiver via telephone.  
 

2. If the parent/care-giver cannot be contacted, the emergency contact person will be 
contacted to arrange for the child's immediate collection. 
 

3. If the emergency persons are unavailable and suitable arrangements cannot be 
made within 15 minutes of closure time the Norwood Police or After Hours Crisis 
Care 131 478 will be contacted. The child will accompany the police/crisis care until 
parent /caregivers is contacted.  

 
 
After Hours Crisis Care: 131 478 
Norwood Police Station  
Address: 38 Osmond Terrace, Norwood SA 5067 
Phone: (08) 8207 6800 
 

Implemented as of 8th May 2017 
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